Dear all,

Join other_educators and ELT professionals from around Bishkek on April 4, 2019
at the National Library named after A. Osmonov, for Oxford Day to exchange
ideas, resources, and the best practices in ELT education.

There is a lot of talk about critical thinking, but what does it mean to an EFL
teacher? In this session, we aim to clarify this, exploring the types of questions that
help develop our learners’ critical thinking skills. Welcome to Oxford Day with

our keynote speaker Paul Woodall, who is an expert in critical thinking!

You will have an opportunity to experience critical thinking tasks and reflect on
benefits by having face-to-face conversations with people from other universities.
You will leave with theoretical insights, shared practical knowledge, and concrete

output to work with back at university.

Kindly let us have your response by 29 so March that we could make further
arrangements. We are looking forward to receiving a confirmation from you. We

may also be contacted by phone:

+996 773 66 03 12

+996 558 16 59 98

Thursday, 4 April 2019

Time: 13:30 - 17:00

Venue: National Library named after A. Osmonov, 208 Abdrahmanov str.

Agenda Thursday, April 4 Trainer

13:30-14:00 Registration for teachers

14:00-15:00 Session 1 ) Paul Woodfall
Engaging, updated content with the
new CPT

15:00-15:30 Coffee Break/ Book display

77_;530:1 630 Session 2 Paul Woodfall
Applying Critical Thinking to
Reading and Vocabulary
| 16:30 -17:00 Certificate awards
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